2011 COMPETITION RULES

The Competition Committee has finalised the Standing Competition Rules for 2011. We would like to thank those members who came to the review meeting in late November for their input, as well as those members who provided written input.

The main changes you will observe from 2010 include

- Returning to the historic practice of the requirement for evidence of an advanced driving course or other prior experience, and the use of P plates for drivers with less than 3 events in Competition Classes.
- A process has been provided to allow drivers between the ages on 16 and 18 to participate in events
- A 'dry weight' has been calculated to allow simpler testing of car weights at race track weigh bridges
- Several of the lower powered 911 SC's have been moved from C Class to D Class to improve competition in D Class.

Proposals discussed but not adopted included

- allowing for modification of camber to improve road tire wear,
- requiring a minimum number of events to earn Points

We look forward to another good year of competition.

Andrew Bonwick for the competition committee 23/12/2010.